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Daniel Knowles to speak at the 

Collectors Club of New York 

(CCNY) 

Wednesday April 10, 2024 (5:30 

- 7 PM) 
 

 

 



 

 

CWPS President Daniel Knowles will present his material on "United 

States Demonetization and Transition to the 1861 Design Stamps" as 

part of a Zoom session with the CCNY. This is in conjunction with his 

exhibit of the same title which was awarded the "One Frame Exhibit 

Grand Award" at the recently completed St. Louis Stamp Expo.  

 

This Zoom presentation is open to the public and does not require 

CCNY membership. However, registration for the session is required 

to attend and you can register using the following link. 

 

Please join us by participating in this session and supporting our 

President as he shares his knowledge and material on this subject. 
 

 

https://www.collectorsclub.org/event/united-states-demonetization-and-transition-to-the-1861-design-stamps-daniel-knowles/

